
Henry W. Grady Guidance Department
in conjunction with  

Georgia’s Student Finance Commission
presents the

4	Do you need assistance 			 
	 navigating the FAFSA website? 
 
4	Do you have unanswered 			 
	 questions related to completing 		
	 your FAFSA? 

4	Do you simply need a dedicated 		
	 time and place where it’s quiet 		
	 for you to complete your FAFSA?

All current seniors and their parents are invited to attend this workshop. There will be 

education and financial aid professionals available to assist you with your questions 

related to completing the current year’s FAFSA application. 

When: Wednesday February 24, 2016
Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Where: Computer Lab C200 hall & CCC room C226
Contact: Mr. Young, Guidance - 404.802.3019


